
 

 

 

Robert C. Procter 
rprocter@axley.com 

608.283.6762 
 
Via E-Mail  

January 8, 2025 

Chris Wells 
Development Review Planner 
City of Madison 
cwells@cityofmadison.com 

Kate Smith 
Assistant City Attorney 
City of Madison 
kmsmith@cityofmadison.com 

 

Re: Edwood Park LLC Demolition Permit 2121 Jefferson St. and 1007 Edgewood Avenue 
Our File: 32023.104984 

 
Dear Mr. Wells and Attorney Smith: 

This letter is in response to the Procedural Objection submitted by Mr. James Gesbeck. Mr. 
Gesbeck raised the issue that the application mistakenly refers to the owner of the 
properties subject to the application as “Edgewood Properties LLC.” 

The correct name of the owner of the properties is “Edgewood Park LLC.” Sami and Brittany 
Kawas are the owners of Edgewood Park LLC. 

Please consider this letter as an amendment to the Land Use Application to correct the error 
in the name of the company that owns the property. 

If you need anything else, please contact me. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

AXLEY BRYNELSON, LLP 

 

Robert C. Procter 
State Bar #1034777 

 

 

 


